
 
“ That householders included in the Just Transition areas be allowed a Grant if they move from solid 
fuel to Pellet Stoves,” 
I see in my work and as a local Cllr that in my area , Edenderry ,that  householders are changing over 
, mostly because of the shortage or uncertainty of turf , most of these people are elderly ( 70/80 ) 
and are really being forced into change which is costing up to €6,000. This is very excessive cost on 
elderly people who have to change at this stage of their lives , through  no fault of their own and I 
feel strongly that a “grant” be given towards the high cost of this change of home heating and those 
involved in lowering the carbon footprint in their homes. I feel the grant would encourage many 
more to make the change. 
 
Cllr Noel Cribbin 
 


